
 
 

COVID-19 UPDATE 
September 2020 

 
Inner City School operated as an Emergency Childcare Center and continued to 
provide quality care and education to our students both in-person and remotely 
during the end of 2019-2020 school year. In addition, ICS was able to provide 
quality childcare for our families and our community for 10 weeks during the 
summer months. 
 
ICS is providing only in-person learning for the 2020-2021 school year. After 
providing a mixture of remote and in-person learning at the end of the last school 
year, it proved to be overwhelming for our already stretched and overworked 
faculty. In addition, it was difficult for parents working from home to also stay on 
top of their student’s classwork.   
 
ICS is following the recommendations from CDPHE as well as early childhood 
licensing with mask wearing, social distancing (when possible), cleaning, and daily 
temperature checks. So far, the school has been free from sickness, and we are 
thankful for that. 
 
We are excited for the new school year and continue to pray God’s protection 
around our families and staff. 


